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To whom it may concern, 

I have been a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board since 2007.  I continue being an 

active participant on the Advisory Board because Keiser's educational programs work.  Keiser 

University is important to our organization and community because they produce professional 

grade healthcare graduates from their allied health programs.  I have been in a hiring position in 

Healthcare since 2007.  Regardless of allied health program, the Keiser graduate has a step 

above the competition.  From the very first internship, Keiser students walk in with a solid base 

and elevated Customer Service skills.  The Keiser students I have interacted with have a yearning 

for knowledge and patients usually cannot tell them apart from licensed team members.  Keiser 

sends their allied health interns out into the field with an extensive knowledge base where they 

can be active participating members of the healthcare team while completing their internships.  

Since 2007, I have hired over 25 Keiser graduates and have managed over 60+ Keiser graduates 

while serving different leadership roles at different Healthcare systems throughout South 

Florida. When I post an allied health position and see Keiser applicants, I know we will have a 

productive and successful interview session.  Keiser graduates are a natural fit if you value 

professionalism, teamwork, and elevated Customer Service on your Team. 

Warm regards, 

Gustavo J. Gonzalez RT (N), CNMT, MBA-HSA 

Manager, Imaging Services  


